
 

School Photo Returns 

2nd December 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Proofs of all photographs taken by the school photographer were distributed on Friday.  

To ensure that all orders can be processed before the Christmas break, please return any 

order forms no later than 3pm on Wednesday 4th December.  

Thank you  

S Spillane 

Principal  


